
Year 1 (Bell Class and Windsor Class): 
Welcome to Year 1! 

These are the adults who work in Year 1: 

Bell Class:  

                                                      
                                                                                                

          Miss Phelps                                               Mrs Black      

Windsor Class: 

                                                

       Miss Merrick                                             Miss Roberts  

    

Our Learning  

Please click here to see our curriculum.  

Autumn 1 Termly Overview 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://stgabrielshoulton.org.uk/curriculum/
http://stgabrielshoulton.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Year-1-Autumn-1-Overview.pdf


Typical Timetable: 

Bell Class: 

 

Windsor Class: 

 

Things to remember: 
Children need to bring in a named water bottle every day and if they would like to, they may 
bring in a piece of fruit for a snack at playtime.  

Your child will need to bring their PE kit every Thursday (Bell) / Wednesday (Windsor). Children 
will bring home one Phonics book and one library book each week. Their Phonics book will be 
changed every Monday and Thursday and their library book will be changed every Friday. No 
library books will be changed the last week of each half term. 

 

Home Learning: 
Throughout their time in Year 1, children are expected to engage in a variety of home learning 
activities to support their understanding and learning of the content they have been taught.  

We use the online platform ‘Seesaw’ to set home learning tasks and for children to upload 
completed activities. As well as directed learning tasks, we are also keen to see any other learning 
or activities children take part in. The children will receive Phonics and spelling homework each 
week with a Maths activity at the end of each Maths unit. 
 
We believe Reading is the most important skill children learn during their time with us. In Year 1, 
we expect children to read regularly and for this reading to be recorded in their Reading Records. 
There is also a high expectation for children to complete their Phonics tasks each week.  

Children have access to a range of online learning platforms, such as Spelling Shed, which help 
them develop their key skills. Phonics Play is also a great resource for some interactive games. 

 



These are our classrooms: 

Bell Class: 

 

 

Windsor Class: 

  

 

                                                                            


